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13th January 2017 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Penryn Partnership Gymnastics Competition  
 
Perran-ar-Worthal have been invited to attend a Gymnastics competition on Thursday 19th January at Leo Club in 
Penryn.  We will leave school as close to 09:00am as we can and will return at 1:00pm.  
 
Please may I ask that: 
 

1) You sign and return the consent form below. 
2) Your child brings a water bottle and a snack. 
3) Your child comes to school in their PE kit with their leotard underneath if they have one. 
4) You provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 

 
We will use the consent forms you provided for the trip to Eden Project if you are happy for us to do so.  
The children will be travelling to Leo Club in a teacher’s or parent’s car. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Waters 

 
 
 
To:  School Office  
 
Re: Penryn Partnership Gymnastics Competition  
 

I give permission for my child to take part and to travel in a teacher or another parent’s car 
 

  
Medical condition?  (e.g. asthma)     ........................................................ 

 
Emergency telephone number     ………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Signed     ..........................................           Parent of ……………………………………………………..       Date ……………. 
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